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New	Lidar	Sensor	for	Airborne	1
Airborne	1	Corporation	(CA,	USA)	has	purchased	its	fourth	Optech	ALTM	sensor	and	filled	the	position	of	CFO.	

Airborne	1	has	purchased	a	new	Optech	ALTM	sensor	to	further	expand	the	companyâ€™s	fleet	of	LiDAR	systems.	This	sensor,	in
addition	to	the	ones	they	already	own	from	the	same	manufacturer,	will	allow	the	company	to	increase	efficiency	and	continue	to	meet
current	and	future	demand	for	services.	

Ted	Lanes	has	been	appointed	as	new	CFO	of	the	company.	Todd	Stennett.	Lanes,	a	USC	graduate,	has	ten	years	of	CFO	experience	in
both	the	private	and	public	sector
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